
   

   

Contact: 20 Ardencraig Road, 

G45 9US. Phone: 0141 634 

8276 

Our Website Address: 

www.miller-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

Our Twitter is:@millerprimary 

Parent Council: Please call the 
office if you would like to join. 

Chair: Mark Ingram 

Child Protection Co-ordinator: Mrs 

Booth. Please speak to her about 

any concerns re a child’s safety 

and welfare. 

School Vision: Miller Primary 

strives to Get It Right for Every 

Child by embracing uniqueness and 

setting high standards for all. 

 
School Values:  

• Rainbow Respect and Responsibility            

 

• Amber Ambition      

• Mathy Learning       

• Oscar Trust and Honesty    

School Motto: Together we’ll 

succeed 

 

 

Absence Line: Please call them 

if your child is not coming to 

school: 0141 287 0039 

 

Health Promotion 

 
We are a Health Promoting School, so 

please only send a healthy snack and a 

bottle for water into school.  

 

 

Healthy snacks=  

healthy children= on and 

learning= more progress. 

 

 

 

THE MILLER MONTHLY  

JUNE 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,     

Thank you to everyone who came to Parents’ Night and also to our 

Sports Day, it was amazing to see so many of you and to finally allow you 

to share in your child’s learning face to face. You are welcome at our 

Awards Ceremony on 21.06.22 at 9:15am. Please collect a free ticket 

from the Office this week. You need a ticket to get in. We hope to see 

many of you there. 

 

As you are aware, the class lists have been given out so that you know 

who the staff are in your child’s class next year. Your child will have an 

opportunity to meet their classroom team twice over the next 2 weeks. 

An update on the vacancies and staffing for next session is as follows: 

Miss Black is now permanent within the school. Mr Flanagan will take P2 

next session for the year. Mrs Yeates has been given the permanent job 

share for Mrs McBrearty and so she will be teaching P5 on a Thursday 

and Friday. We are delighted to have a stable staff for next session 

and we have been given an additional teacher who will share P7b with 

Mrs Nicholson to allow her to support Numeracy across the school. 

 

We say goodbye to Mrs Coulter at the end of the session, we wish her 

well on her new journey of retirement and we will all miss her. If you 

want to contribute to a present from the children, please send any 

money into the Office before Friday. We would also like to welcome our 

new Depute Head Teacher, Mrs Embleton who was successful at 

interview last week. I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mrs 

Embleton in her new role and thanking Mrs Coulter for all she has done 

for our school. 

 

In August, we will be going back to basics in Miller and we would 

appreciate your support in reinforcing the wearing of school uniform 

every day and sending in a PE kit including soft shoes for gym. You 

can purchase school uniforms from Castle Print who are based in the 

Glendale business centre near the Castlemilk Swimming Pool. 

 

We would also like you to remind your child of our school rules of 

safe, ready and respectful and work with us on supporting your child 

if they are not being safe or respectful in school. All children have 

the right to play safely in school. Together we will succeed in 

helping our children to live our values in school and at home. There 

is and always has been a Zero Tolerance policy to violence in the 

school and as such we will inform you if your child has not followed 

this policy. Thank you for your co-operation with this. 

 

The Parent Council have organised and paid for a Funday for the 

children on the 23rd of June from 11:00. As the fun day will go over 

lunchtime, can we please ask you to provide your child with a packed 

lunch on that day or order one from Parent Pay by the end of this week. 

We hope the weather will be good and that all the children will have fun. 

The day is for children only and we would like to thank the Parent 

Council for all their hard work and dedication to our school. 

 

Finally, we would like to wish you all a safe and happy summer break 

when it comes and we wish all our leavers all the best in their journey 

through High School, we will miss all of them. 

Thank you 

Lorraine Booth (Head Teacher) 

 

 

https://email.gsn.local/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=-1-mUBHB3K6Py_fc6Y3dqpnEY9S17MSoCQrKk3GuBbBfl-GNwUjTCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgBtAGkAbABsAGUAcgAtAHAAcgBpAC4AZwBsAGEAcwBnAG8AdwAuAHMAYwBoAC4AdQBrAA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.miller-pri.glasgow.sch.uk


   

   

 

Important Information 
Fun Day 

The Parent Council are organised the Fun day where 

the children and staff can get together and have fun 

outdoors. This event will only be for the children as we 

need to limit numbers to ensure that all children feel 

fully included as some of our children experience 

distress with large crowds and others felt upset when 

family members were not able to come to previous fun 

days to be with them. The fun day will be on 23.06.22 

and the children can wear their own clothes that 

day. We would ask that all children bring a packed 

lunch with them or you order a packed lunch on 

Parent Pay to allow the children to continue to play 

over lunchtime. 

 

Parent/Carer Survey Results. 

Thank you to the 130 people who completed the survey. 

The results are as follows: 

• 100% are satisfied with the school. 

• 78.95% do not want to continue with homework and 

so there will be no homework next session, only 

websites. 

• 98.7% think their child is making progress with 

their learning. 

• 82.89% want to be more involved in their child’s 

learning and so we will be offering different 

opportunities for you to come into the school next 

session. 

• 97.33% find newsletters useful and so these will 

continue next session. 

• 90.91% look at their child’s work on Seesaw. We 

would love you to add comments to their work next 

session. 

• 96.05% of you know our school values and we would 

ask you to reinforce these with your child over the 

summer. 

• 96.10% feel the school listens and supports them 

with anything you approach them with and we will 

continue to do this next year. 

• Only 75.32% know that Mrs Booth is the child 

protection co-ordinator for the school and you can 

approach me with any concerns. 

• 96.05% feel that the school works positively with 

you as Parents and Carers and this will be face to 

face next session. 

• 93.51%feel that children show respect and behave 

well in school and they do, but we need your support 

to ensure that this continues to be the case next 

session. 
• 96.05% feel that the school includes all children 

and we will continue to do this. 

A very positive picture to build on next session. 
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Dates for the Diary 
• 13.06.22: P7 Prom 6-8 

• 17.06.22: Leavers’ Assembly at 9:30am 

• 21.06.22: Awards Ceremony 9:15 

• 23.06.22: Fun Day for Children only  

• 24.06.22: School Closes at 1pm 

• 15.08.22: Staff Return In-Service Day 1- 

Children on Holiday 

• 16.08.22: In-Service Day 2- Children on 

Holiday 

• 17.08.22: Children Return to school 

• 23.09.22-26.09.22 Inclusive: September 

Weekend 

• 14.10.22: In Service Day 3- children off school 

• 17.10.22-21.10.22: Inclusive. October Holiday 

• 24.10.22: Children return to school 

• 22.12.22: School closes at 2:30 today 

• 23.12.22-03.01.23: Holiday 

• 04.01.23: Children Return 

• 13.02.23 & 14.02.23: Holiday 

• 15.02.23: In Service Day 4: children off school 

• 03.04.23-14.04.23: Inclusive Holiday 

• 17.04.23: Children return to school 

• 01.05.23: Holiday 

• 25.05.23: In Service Day 5: Children off school 

• 26.05.23-29.05.23: Inclusive Holiday 

• 30.05.23: Children return to school 

• 23.06.23: School Closes at 1:00pm 

• 14.08.23: Teachers Return – In Service Day 1: 

children off 

• 15.08.23: In Service Day 2: Children off 

• 16.08.23: Children start school today 

 

 
 

Head Lice                   

Head lice can spread so quickly and so it is 

important that you keep checking your child’s 

hair weekly to stop head lice from becoming 

an issue. The following website will give you more 

information: www.nhs.uk/conditions/Head-

lice/Pages/Introduction.aspx for more information 

 


